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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
FOR THE STATE COLLEGES

’ : P. O, Box 2008 NEW BRITAIN, CONNECTICUT 060350
TEL. NEW BRITAIN: 203-229-1607 TEL. HARTFORD: 203-566-7373
RESOLUTION
concerning

POLICY ON COMMON ADMISSTIONS

November 5, 1976

WHEREAS, The Coordinating Council of the Boards of Trustees
of The University of Connecticut and the Connecticut
State Colleges believes that a common application for
admission to the undergraduate programs at any of the
five institutions would result in reduced cost and
reduced paper work for applicants, now, therefore, be
it

. RESOLVED, That 1f the Boards of Trustees of the University of
Connecticut and the Connecticut State Colleges concur,
a Task Force be created to design such an application
and recommend procedures for its use, and to report to
the Coordinating Council no later than its February,
1977 Meeting.
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